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Bryant, Shellie

From: Sanae Ko <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>
Sent: March 24, 2019 10:15 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Sunday, March 24, 2019 - 10:14 
Submitted by anonymous user: 207.47.175.215 
Submitted values are: 
 
Date: Sunday, March 24, 2019 
To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 
First Name: Sanae 
Last Name: Ko 
Email:  
Address:  Laycoe Court 
City: Saskatoon 
Province: Saskatchewan 
Postal Code:  
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):   
Subject: Development of the Swale 
Meeting (if known): City Council Agenda - Regular Business Meeting 
Comments: I would like to express my concern about the planned highway through the Northeast Swale. As a 
resident of Silverspring, I see the value of the Northeast Swale and Small Swale. I experience and appreciate 
the wildlife and natural plant life adjacent to urban areas. This is a special area that should be protected from 
further development, including both highways and housing. I ask you to review the plan for the freeway and 
reconsider the location, which is currently proposed to be very close to the new North Commuter Parkway. A 
freeway location that does not further disturb the Swale could be recommended to the Province.  
Attachments:  
 
 
The results of this submission may be viewed at: 
https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/294017 
 
 




